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Year 3 have recently been enjoying some additional Art sessions over the last two 

weeks, creating portraits of Mrs Douglass for a national competition. Every child 

worked really hard to use the techniques we have learned in our unit on using 

charcoal as a medium, and everyone in Year 3 enjoyed having 

Mrs Douglass as a live model…Mrs Douglass said she really enjoyed being able to sit 

still for 20 minutes! 

Here are some examples of the portraits created.

Mrs Douglass loved them so much she now has some of the portraits 

displayed on her office door! 

Homework
We have this week set a 2 week homework task in which children will be asked to create a 

poster on a place they have visited/really like in London or the Southeast of England. We 

will provide A3 paper as usual and we would encourage taking he full two weeks and really 

go to town on this!

Summer Term Swimming
All children will be swimming again next term and we are in the process of finalising the 

timetable for both the more confident swimmers and those who have been continuing with 

weekly sessions this term. There are a few children from the Friday groups who will be 

moving groups and we will send out all of the details by the end of this term.

We are Learning…
Maths – We have started our new unit 

On mass and capacity

English – We will be starting our unit on 

Biographies/autobiographies.

Geography – We are finishing our

learning about the UK, summing up how 

We have changed over time.

French – We are finishing our about 

of transport

R.E. The Easter Story

PE – Rounders and Football

Computing – We will be starting a short unit 

on graphing.

Science – We are starting a very exciting 

unit on growing plants.


